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TECHNICAL BULLETIN 

TB-21-001 

 
PROPER SCREWS FOR HOCHIKI SENSOR BASES 

 

It has come to our attention that some dealers are using counter sunk screws to mount Hochiki sensor bases to 

back boxes.  Counter sunk screws exert too much pressure on a small surface area of the base and can crack the 

plastic base.  Hochiki bases are packaged with the appropriate pan head screws.  If a different size screw is 

needed for your installation, then purchase pan head screws only. 

 

Guidelines: 

Use only hand tools to install screws and bases. 

 

Do not use electric screw drivers to tighten screws.  This practice can over-torque the screw and crack the base. 

 

Damage to bases due to improper or poor 

installation practices will void the warranty 

of the base. 

 

These guidelines apply to all 

Hochiki conventional and 

addressable detector/sensor bases. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Hochiki Technical Support. 

 

Technical Support 

1-800-845-6692 

Technicalsupport@hochiki.com 

mailto:Technicalsupport@hochiki.com

